
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As we come to the end of a very busy and special term, we take a         

moment to reflect with gratitude on all that has been achieved. It has 

been a term filled with great learning, memorable moments, and       

wonderful experiences shared as a school community. We are so proud of 

the dedication and enthusiasm shown by our children, and we thank you, 

our families, for your continued support and encouragement. 

 

Now, as we enter into the joyful season of Easter, we are reminded of the 

hope and renewal that the Resurrection of Jesus brings to our lives. Easter 

is a time to celebrate new beginnings, the triumph of light over darkness, 

and the deep love God has for each of us. 

 

May this holy season bring peace, joy, and blessings to your homes. We 

pray that your Easter is filled with love, rest, and joy. 

 

 

Wishing you and your loved ones a wonderful break. 

See you on Tuesday 22
nd

 April 

Mrs Bates 

           Follow us on X @StPeterPaulPri 
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